
Announcements 
08-04-2024 

 
Today’s Community Meal is sponsored by Tony and Kim Spanoiola and is being 
cooked and served by Mary Catherine Wright and family. If you are thinking of 
sponsoring a meal, please contact Georgia Kingsley. 
 
Our Religious Education Commission is having a “Family Summer Fun Day” in the 

social hall next Saturday, August 10, 2024 from 12pm-3:30pm. If you wish to participate, 

you must rsvp no later than August 5, 2024 with a member of the religious education 

team. There is a flyer in today’s bulletin. 
 
It is with sadness mixed with joy for his spirit, that we must announce the recent passing 
of long-time St. Charles member Rashad Whigham. Flyers with the final arrangement 
information are on the back table. Please keep Rashad’s soul and his family in your 
prayers. 


